
“Today in the town of David a Savior has been born to you; He is Christ the Lord.”
Luke 2:11

3B News

December 1, 2024

Dear Parents,

December is here! This is always such a special time of year. We will be

reading various Christmas stories and enjoying many songs to help us prepare

for Christmas. Thank you for the gift of having your child in our class.

Language Arts

This month, we will be reading and writing about Christmas with a focus on reflecting on the

true meaning of Christmas. We will be doing a True Gift novel study this month. Our unit on
sequencing writing this month will feature students creating “How to” books.

Math

In Math, we have finished our Place Value unit and have already begun our unit on addition and

subtraction of 3-digit numbers. Feel free to get started on the Math Review Booklet that will

be sent home this week. Students are asked to complete one review page a week. (If students

bring it back after it is finished in March, they will receive a prize). A few math games will be

sent home later, to help with reviewing concepts from this term.

Science and Social

We have finished our unit on Matter and are beginning our Computer Science unit. In Social, we

have been learning about traditions and celebrations in Peru, Tunisia, Ukraine, and India, as well

as reflecting on our own traditions and celebrations. In our next unit, we will be learning about

how communities work, starting with services people need.

New Toys for Kids

Friday, December 6th is our Hope Mission Toys for Kids Drive. We would ask

each elementary family to consider bringing one new toy that will be passed on

to a needy family. Thank you for your support!



Important Dates:

Dec. 3 & 5 Parent/Teacher Interviews & Book Fair

Dec. 4 Early Dismissal

Dec. 6 Toys for Kids Drive

Dec. 12 Christmas Concert

Dec. 13 Hot Lunch

Dec. 17 Grade 3 Christmas Chapel

Dec. 18 Chip Day

Dec.19 PJ & Christmas Book Buzz Share

Dec. 20 Christmas Chapel & Class Party

Dec. 21-Jan. 5 Christmas Break

Jan. 6 School Begins

Jan. 8 Early Dismissal

Grade 3 Christmas Celebrations

All 3 Grade 3 classes are excited to have a PJ Day and Christmas Book Buzz Share.

Each student is encouraged to think of a Christmas book that is special to them or their family

and briefly share about it with the class.

We are planning a grade 3 party on Friday, December 20th. Your child can bring an extra

snack and a drink that day, as well as a board game from home for our celebrations. We have

plenty of games here, so if they don’t have one to bring that is okay!

In the busyness of the season, may you have the opportunity to stop and

reflect on the gift of the coming of Emmanuel, God with Us. May you and your

family have a blessed Christmas and New Year.

In Christ,

Mrs. Shawna Jenkins & Mrs. Janelle Hay


